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Matthew Rosel - INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION CENTRE HOTEL OBJECTIONS SSD
6116

From:  "Josie" <jmdetto@iinet.net.au>

To: <matthew.rosel@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 31/10/2013 12:44 PM

Subject: INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION CENTRE HOTEL OBJECTIONS SSD 6116

Hi Matthew Rosel
This is our submission for the INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION CENTRE HOTEL SSD 6116
We feel the beautiful laid back foreshore of Darling Harbour should be preserved as much as is possible!

If we start to build to close to the shoreline, Darling Harbour as it is, it will eventually look like a bucket.
With water in the middle & high rise buildings around it .

If one high rise is approved then another will follow. Don’t let Lend Lease take over with such a high
building, like they did at Jacksons Landing with a mix mash of high rise.

Our suggestion is to build a lower hotel maybe 25 floors & position it further back towards Darling Drive as
much as possible. Maybe have a garden sloping towards Cockle Bay to soften the impact!

Also Lend Lease with what they intend to do At Barrangaroo, now they want to take over Darling Harbour.
Regards
Mr G & Mrs J Di Benedetto

988/50 Murray Street
Sydney NSW 2000
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